PAC NEWSLETTER

January 2023

Upcoming Events

Jan 4-PAC Monthly Meeting 5-6pm

Jan 20-Pizza Hut Hot Lunch

Jan 26-PAC Movie Matinee

Happy New Year 2023

Happy New Year from your PAC executive. Thank-you for your continued support with PAC fundraisers.

Together we have raised close to \$2000.00 for our school.



PAC will be hosting a family friendly movie matinee on January 26th at 245pm. Children must attend with a parent/guardian. Ticket order forms will be sent out next week.

Do you want to volunteer with PAC?

Send us an email or speak with you child's classroom teacher



MUNCH a LUNCH

Newton Families please register with Munch a Lunch. Munch a Lunch will be used for PAC hot lunches and PAC fundraisers.

HOW TO REGISTER:

Go to: https://munchalunch.com/schools/ newton

Click the "Register Here" button (as shown below). The system will guide you through

After adding your children, click the green "Order Lunch!" button to order





Please continue to drop off bottles at the Return it Express depot closest to you. Use 0011223344 to print labels.

CONTACT PAC

EMAIL: newtonelementarypac@gmail.com



Newton Elementary PAC is on Instagram. Give us a follow